
Welcome to the Hall 

About Me 

Hello everyone, I’m Cannon Yerama and I will be 
your RA for the 2024 - 2025 school year. I’m excited 
to meet everyone and foster our community. I’m a 
Junior majoring in legal studies. I come from Hudson, 
WI. I love legal questions and anything related to 
history. The college has given me the opportunities to 
branch out more, and I have dived into tabletop 
games and all kinds of movies. I’ve even dabbled in 
cooking! 

Stuff On-Campus 

I want to help create a safe and exciting community 
for everyone here. Make sure to get involved with 
clubs and campus events (they are an absolute blast, 
and you can meet so many people). I joined several 
clubs and organizations here on campus and loved 
meeting different people and participating. 

Make sure to reach out to anyone (including me) with any questions or concerns. Campus 
facilities and faculty are available for you, whether you need social help, academic support, and 
more. Pro tip: Your professors will do a lot to help you out. Don’t be afraid to email them 
questions or even ask them to peer review a paper for another class. 

Tips for Dorm Room If you are staying with a roommate, communication is vital. This is a 
great way to learn each other's habits and establish a system that works for both of you. It's also 
a great time to get to know them and your community! I love the dorm life and have so many 
great memories and experiences. It's the perfect place to make many lifelong friends! 

If you have any questions, concerns, or just want to introduce yourself and say hello, please 
email me at cyerama01@hamline.edu. 

I am so excited to be your RA this year. 

Cannon Yerama 
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